Division of Land Use Regulation Process Improvements Invitation External Stakeholders Group Meeting Monday, April 4, 2011, 9:30 am - 12:00 DEP Public Hearing Room NJDEP Headquarters 401 E. State St.

The Division of Land Use Regulation (Division) is re-evaluating our current business practices to enhance consistency, efficiency, and improve timeliness of the permitting process. We will, with your input, discuss potential improvements and other changes which would help facilitate the Transformation process. The Division would like to listen to your ideas about the strategic direction that you feel we should be heading, while ultimately remaining focused on our important mission and goals.

The meeting will be held in the Public Hearing Room, 401 East State Street, Trenton, NJ 08625 on Monday, April 4, 2011, 9:30 AM. The proposed agenda for the meeting is attached for your ease of reference. The Division is asking that you come prepared to share your ideas, offer enhancements, simplification and streamlining of current practices and processes.

If you plan on attending or sending someone to this meeting instead, please contact Patrick Sheppard, of my staff, at <a href="mailto:Patrick.Sheppard@dep.state.nj.us">Patrick.Sheppard@dep.state.nj.us</a> or (609) 984-3444. Please RSVP by Wednesday, March 30, 2011.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Pedersen, Director Division of Land Use Regulation